
From: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/4/2016 9:49:01 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Would you like to meet or conference before the call next with Judge 

Duffy to discussion position on attorneys' fees? March 31

Thank you for your email.  I will be out of the country on military duty from April 3 through April 10, 2016.  If you need immediate assistance, please 
contact my assistant Gwen Kittrell at gwen@butchbowers.com or (803) 753-1099.  I will have intermittent use of my cell phone during this time, so 
you may also call or text me at 803-260-4124 and I will respond as soon as possible.  Thanks,
 
Butch
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